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Topic Discussion Action Required 
Membership Count by 
Chapter 
 
 

As of 11/1/2023: 
Northern NJ—701 
Southern Jersey—278 
West Central NJ—283 
Jersey Shore—313 
Total—1575 
2023 Goal—1859 
 

Informational 

New ENA Member 
Portal 

With the migration to a new ENA 
member portal, membership lists 
are still unable to be run by state 
and chapter leaders at this time. 
In addition, some NJ members 
who live out-of-state report that 
they were reassigned to the state 
council for where they reside, 
requiring manual adjustments by 
either themselves or with the 
assistance of Member Services. 
The Membership Committee 
Chairperson reached out to 
Component Relations for some 
insight into this.  

Ongoing 

Collaboration with New 
York State ENA 
(NYSENA)  

The Fall event occurred on 
October 28th; unfortunately, 
minimal attendance was 
appreciated. We will try again for 
2024.  

Ongoing 

ENA 4th Quarter 2023 
State Council & Chapter 
Leader Meeting 

The ENA event will be held 
virtually on Tuesday, November 
14 at noon ET. Information, 
including registration link, was 
sent via email on November 1st. 

Informational 

Membership Drive We will close out the year with a 
membership drive for the month 
of December. Further details are 
forthcoming. 

Please submit any suggestions 
to the Membership 
Committee Chairperson. 



NJENA Membership 
Committee meeting 

A committee meeting was not 
held in September but instead will 
be held on December 7th, 2023 at 
7pm. 

Reach out to the committee 
chairperson if interested in 
joining the committee. 

New Jersey Nursing 
Students, Inc. (NJNS) 
2024 Convention 

The NJNS 2024 convention will be 
held at Bally’s Atlantic City with 
exhibits running on Thursday 
2/21/24. Plans are being made to 
purchase a booth for NJENA to be 
present. 2024 exhibitor booth fee 
is $850. Two volunteers will be 
needed to work the booth. 

Contact the Membership 
Committee Chairperson if 
interested in volunteering for 
this energizing event. 

 


